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Hello, 

We hope this finds you well after the bank holiday weekend! Thank you 

for taking the time to read our latest newsletter – please read on to find 

out the latest updates on the External Wall Systems project. 

 

 
General Update 
 
 
As you are aware, the balcony works at the scheme have now begun, which 
means we are moving closer to standing down the Waking Watch and achieving a 
satisfactory EWS1 report.  
  
The works are moving ahead on schedule and we are arranging for West 
Yorkshire Fire to have an inspection with the Fire Engineer to allow them to 
confirm they can issue an EWS1 and arranging for the Fire Risk Assessment to be 
amended as appropriate. 
 
We will keep you updated to any changes.  

 
 
 
 
 



 
Contact Changes 
 
 
General Queries – BuildingMaintenance@liv-group.co.uk  
Accounts Enquiries – Account Queries - AccountsEnquiries@liv-group.co.uk  
Building Safety – Cladding / Building Safety – BuildingSafety@liv-group.co.uk  
 
Please contact these teams directly, instead of individual members of the LIV team 
who may not be available or may change as we restructure over the next few 
months the management team at your development. 

 

 

Thank you for taking the time to review our latest newsletter. As always, 

you can find copies of this and all previous newsletters here. 

 

You’ll hear from us again next month, and if we have any big news to 

share before then, we will reach out. As always, our team are on-hand to 

answer any questions at BuildingSafety@liv-group.co.uk 

 

Thank you,  

 

Connor Scherer 

Head of Building Safety - UK 

 

Visit our Website for Updates 
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